 

From: Lee Mcneish <lee.mcneish8@gmail.com>

Sent: 24/07/2016 15:22:59

Subject: Visioning the Future


Hi everyone,
 I sent an email out prior to this but in case you missed it, my name is Lee McNeish and I am a research student from the University of Edinburgh. I have been here in the Black Isle over the last two and a bit months working with TBI. This research has focused around food and the practises of growing your own and community growing projects. I have met a few of you (which has been a great joy) and these conversations have progressed larger areas of interest such as:

            New ethical and moral behaviour,
        Family and new relationships that a Transitioned world would facilitate,
        Housing and new social ways this may be approached,
        Class, and the middle-class strengths and weaknesses that are part of Transition,
        Play, and how this maybe be a helpful concept for learning and expanding TBI's influence here in the Black Isle,
        Global and Local understandings of dealing with changing the world,
        Climate change & Peak Oil
        The future and the past and how both these concepts effect our behaviour in the present,
        As well as having interesting conversations about many other topics.
        Theatrics, the need to bring fun and excitement in to every project of change
        Incomer / local divides and the reason around this
 

I have created a small scenario which is attached below, and I am hoping that you will all find it a fun and engaging exercise. I realise that you are all busy and I do not expect you to spend a long time on this but I would be very grateful if you could give this a go.
I am hoping for you to be creative and imaginative, not to be held back by constraints of how complicated creating effective change may cause. The goal behind this is to create a positive vision, something that might be utopian in essence, but acts as a way-point in the future to aim for and inspire others to do so as well.
 I have had such a great time meeting and conversing with many of you. Our conversations often ran longer than I could have anticipated because you had so much to share with me. But sadly I have not had the pleasure of meeting many of you. I am genuinely saddened by this. If you have any thoughts on the issues mentioned above or anything else you would like to talk about, please do feel free to shoot me an email. I would love for a chance to talk to you and to hear your opinions, hopes, and aspirations.
 I hope that this finds you well, and please take a much time as you need to fill out the attached exercise.
All the best,
Lee
